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MINUTES 

WORKPLACE SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETING 

Tuesday, March 7, 2023 

 

The regular monthly meeting of the Workplace Safety Committee was held on Tuesday, March 7, 2023 

in the Conference room of the District office. 

 

The following eleven members participated as follows:  Ron Franks, Erica Germani, Paul Gregorski, 

Denise Johnson, Brian Landry, Ellen Muller, Alene Olsommer, Susan Pauler, Megan Robinson, Susan 

Romanski, and Brian Seaman.   Member Paul Semler was absent. 

  

Meeting 

The meeting was called to order by Susan Romanski at 10:30 AM.    

 

Training – The Committee participated in the Annual Safety Training with Jake D. Ruziecki, ASP, with CM 

Regent Insurance Company.  As a qualified provider, he presented a Power Point program to meet the 

training requirements for the Certification of Workplace Safety Committees, under PA Workers’ 

Compensation Act. The presentation, which included the opportunity for questions and answers, 

focused on the following: • The purposes and operations of school safety committees. • The most useful 

methods of conducting safety committee meetings. • Principles of effective accident & incident 

investigations. • Hazard identification/inspections in the workplace. • Substance abuse & opioid 

painkiller use. 

 

Member Paul Semler will complete the training in the near future with CM Regent Insurance Company. 

 

New Business/Future Meeting  

 

After the training, the Committee discussed scheduling upcoming tours of the buildings in the District.  

The Committee decided to tour Robert D. Wilson Elementary School in April.  Erica Germani will let us 

know which dates and times will work best for the tour.  The Committee will be notified. 

 
Adjournment  

The meeting was adjourned at 11:30 AM. 

 

Susan Romanski 

Secretary 


